
March 6, 2019 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing today in support of Taylor’s Law, HB 2797, to be heard in Salem tomorrow 

afternoon. Currently, there is no law or avenue to hold someone accountable for homicide/death 

caused by selling drugs to another person. This law, if enacted, would allow for harsher penalties 

in prosecuting people convicted of selling drugs that result in the death of another individual. 

I would urge you to support this bill as a deterrent to help protect others from having to lose a 

loved one. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nathaniel  Correia PT,  DPT  

Doctor  o f  Phys ica l  The rapy  

Therapeutic Associates Beaverton Physical Therapy 

4690 SW Washington Ave | Beaverton, OR 97005 

(503) 644-3311 | (503) 627-0112 (f) 

 

STAY CONNECTED W ITH US:  

Website | Facebook | Twitter | YouTube | Instagram | Google+ | Yelp 

 
 
 

 
Confidentiality Notice: This page and any accompanying documents contain information that is confidential, privileged, or exempt 
from disclosure under applicable law and is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. This information is private and 
protected by law, and the addressee is responsible for ensuring only its appropriate disclosure, copying, distribution, and use of its 
contents are for company related business use only and the information contained herein is strictly prohibited for personal or non-
company related use. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use 
of the contents of this information in any manner is strictly prohibited.  

 



 


